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From 
          Hindu-Sikh Community
          Greater Toronto Area
To
         Indian Consulate General 
         Toronto, Canada


Sub:-  Invitation to Consulate General and your esteemed team to Our Gurudwara
We Hindu Sikh Community is extremely thankful that you and your team gave us your time and heard our issues and assured your co-operation and help in all the discussed matter.
We want to invite you and your time at this time our Afghanistan Gurudwara located at 135 Sun Pac Blvd, Brampton, ON L6S 5Z6, Canada on 13th evening as our Sikh and Hindu brothers will be there to join you all and discuss to establish the great relation with Bharat, the land of Dharma and our Gurus.
We at Bharat Marg also want to thank you for accepting the invitation of our brothers and sisters from Afghanistan and your assurance to help them in all possible ways.  We from Bharat Marg also will be there to cover the event on 13th   and looking forward to seeing you all. 
Yours Truly,
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